
  

Seniors Corner 
Hi Everyone. 

Well this has been one cold winter blast we are having.  I don’t think I will warm up 
until June.  Fortunately we had a few warmer days so we could get our Christmas 
decorations down.  I think even our Snowman was cold and ready to be put away.   

 

I hope all of you had a good Christmas.  Sharing the holidays with family and friends 
is always so nice.  Well, most of the time anyway.  Sometimes it is so rushed, we are 
almost glad when it is over.  Every year I say I am not going to put up so many 
decorations, but then I get into the spirit and do it anyway.  It is always about the 
kids though so I don’t mind.   

 

We are starting to plan our Senior events for 2018 and have some good ideas so far 
so I hope all of you will take advantage and join us for our fun times.  I will keep all 
of you informed as we go along so you will have plenty of time to sign up.   

 

Well this is going to be an exciting year.  We are going to celebrate our Centennial.  
I am sure our village will do everything in their power to make sure that this is going 
to be a nice celebration.  They always do such nice work in organizing activities for 
our village and I personally would like to thank everyone on our village staff for all 
that they do. 

 

A couple of people have asked me if we could do another recipe book with recipes 
submitted by our residents for our Centennial celebration.  I made a couple of 
inquiries and it does seem possible.  It would probably depend on how many recipes 
we get.  So fellow residents, let us take pen in hand and write down your favorite 
recipes and we will see what we can do.  I am sure all of you have something that 
you like to cook or bake that everyone raves about, so how about it.  Just write out 
your favorite recipe and put your name on it and let’s get this thing started.  You can 
mail it to my attention at 4795 East 71st Street and I will see that it gets to the proper 
people.  It can be more than one.  I have a few that I love and would have a hard 
time deciding which one to submit.   

 

Well everyone, I will write again next month and let you know of any new trips we 
are planning.  Even if it is just a lunch or short trip, at least it gets us out of the 
house.  Look forward to seeing you at our next event. 

 

Noel Centa, President 
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